talk

KUDO

March 8. 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

I am the general manager of KUDO-AM Radio in Anchorage, Alaska.

3601 C St., Suite 290, Anchorage, AK

99503

(907) 561-KUDO (907) 562-4219 (fax)

www.kudo1080.com,

This letter is to verify that the modification of KEAG-FM’s facilities (File
Number 20061205ADT) has in no way altered the operating parameters of
KUDO-AM. This is due to the fact that no modification of the common

tower (KBRJ-FM, KEAG-FM, KDBZ-FM, KUDO-AM, KHAR-AM), or its

appurtenances has taken place. If you have any questions please contact me

directly.
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President and General Manager
Chinook Concert Broadcasters, Inc.



